
I moved into the neighborhood as a reenter around 2007. I was able to purchase my home a
few years ago, I am a proud homeowner. At the time I moved into the stacked duplex next door
to my current home St. Lukes owned a large number of the single family homes through
‘Westport Today’ and managed by a local management company who did a decent job of
maintaining them. My neighbors were artists, servers and workers. They lived in well crafted and
built houses and duplexes even if some were a little run down from deferred maintenance. On
Washington street there were around 2 dozen houses today there are 4 single family homes
and one stacked duplex.
The two massive apartment buildings are not full and the tenants do not clean up after their
pets. The smell is awful especially in the summertime. Also one of the buildings has exterior
lights that are broken, fallen over and have exposed electrical wiring. The other has
contaminated soil that reeks and everything they plant dies. I already have a building behind my
house whose exterior lights are blinding in my backyard and shine in my bedroom windows. I
don't need another poorly kept building to add to my problems.



From: christina boveri
To: Public Testimony; West, Daliah
Subject: Fwd: Testimony Opposition Ordinance No. 240814
Date: Tuesday, September 24, 2024 10:39:34 AM
Attachments: My neighborhood .pdf

EXTERNAL: This email originated from outside the kcmo.org organization. Use caution and examine the
sender address before replying or clicking links.

---------- Forwarded message ---------
From: terri pollack <terrikay13@gmail.com>
Date: Tue, Sep 24, 2024 at 10:31 AM
Subject: Testimony
To: christina boveri <christina.boveri@gmail.com>

In case I can’t make it.

-- 
Christina Boveri
Owner/Broker
Boveri Realty Group
p:816-606-1398
www.MoveDowntownKC.com
http://www.linkedin.com/pub/christina-boveri/2/922/846
 Check us out on Facebook
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